
Newsletter 24 - 19 April 2024

Next Week:
Monday 22nd April Clubs start this week

Thursday 25th April Singing Group performing @Wheathampstead Thursday Club

14:50 Sharing Assembly

Boys Football friendly (home) vs St Dominics

Key Dates / Reminders:
Monday 6th May May Day Bank Holiday - school closed

Diary Dates for the Summer Term have been emailed today.
Printed copies are available from the office if required.

Dear Parents / Carers,

An exciting week back as the sun comes out (occasionally) and everyone is feeling rested and

raring to go.

It was great to see our Year 3 footballers playing in a friendly match this week and we look

forward to their tournament.

All new clubs start next week and we look forward to St Albans School sixth formers and

music department coming to work with Year 4 on a musical performance to be shared

towards the end of the term.

The summer term brings with it outings and trips and we will share the summer term trip for

your child’s class next week. With rising costs we are incredibly grateful to the BHA for

subsidising part of every child trip to ensure that no parent pays more than £15 per child.

We are also very grateful for the return of BHA ice-cream Friday! Please remember that due

to concern over unknown and known allergies, adults must purchase the ice creams.

Congratulations this week go to Yazmin McKnight for receiving the Davey Cup for Maths and

to Miley Giddings for being awarded the English STAR award.

If you have any queries or concerns, please feel free to contact me at

head@beechhyde.herts.sch.uk.

Karen Thomas
Headteacher

Attendance of the Week Rec/KS1 = Y2 - 94%
Attendance of the Week KS2 = Y3 - 94%
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WORK OF THE WEEK

Year N Maddie Handscombe

Year R Oliver McQueen

Year 1 Daisy Stevens

Year 2 Poppie-Louise Paxton

Year 3 Aaron Yang

Year 4 Lily-Grace McQueen

Year 5 Ella Clarke

Year 6 Michael Weiss

Fitness Tracker

At school the children are timed to run a set distance around
the school field. The times are recorded and over the next
couple of months all children will be encouraged to improve
and beat their time.

Children are already showing great attitudes and
determination as personal bests are already broken!



Wheathampstead Cricket
Club

Children had lots of fun at the
Wheathampstead cricket club on
Wednesday afternoon (free taster
session). They played some games whilst
working on batting and fielding skills.

There will be another free session
Wednesday 24th April 4pm -5pm

For more details of 5-8yr olds mixed
email: wccallstars@outlook.com

For more details of 8-13yr olds girls email:
wccgirlscricket@outlook.com

There is an U8 team and for more details
email: samledger1@hotmail.co.uk
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